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Admissions Statement
Isleham Church of England Primary School

September 2020
Admissions Statement

Isleham School admits children to the Reception year at the beginning of the academic year in which they are five. For this purpose the academic year begins on September 1st and ends on August 31st.

It is the school’s preference for all pupils to attend full-time from the start of the school year to enable them to access the range of opportunities on offer throughout the school week. However, during their Reception year, all children are permitted to attend on a part-time basis in the autumn term according to the parents’ preferences. Parents are requested to discuss their preferences with the Headteacher and agree attendance patterns for their child’s benefit. By the spring term, those pupils who have already turned 5 must attend full-time in order for their school place to be reserved; all 4 year olds may remain part-time according to the parents’ preferences. However, in the summer term, all Reception pupils must be attending on a full-time basis.
Reception placements are made by the Local Education Authority, not by the school. Parents are asked to apply online or return the application form to the LA by the date given in the Admissions Booklet. The link can be found below. Parents have a right to appeal against the decision of the LA and the details of this procedure are set out in the Admissions Booklet.

Admissions to other year groups are also made by the LA. The LA may decide to offer a place at this school or will offer a place at the nearest school with available places. Parents have the right to appeal against the decision of the LA. All places allocated in Years 1-6 are full-time places.
http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/info/20059/schools_and_learning/363/apply_for_a_school_place
